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NAME LOCATION REASON NOMINATOR
Shakim Blackwell NON Shakim has been crucial in the success of our high school students in Nondalton. 

He dedicates a lot of time to make sure every student has the tools needed to be 
successful not only in his class, but in their online classes and any programs that 
are not directly under his purview.

He is always volunteering to help out anyone with anything. He is kind, helpful, 
and dedicated. We are so lucky to have him here in Nondalton!

Cassie Broscious

Betty Wilson NON Betty is a wonderful and dedicated staff member here in Nondalton. She has 
jumped in and filled a lot of needed positions here over the past year. She works 
hard and helps our school run smoothly and is willing to help with anything we 
may need. We really appreciate everything she does for us here!

Cassie Broscious

Zach Stenson ANC I am very grateful to have Zach as the director of the CTE program on behalf of 
the region's school districts. Having the opportunity to work in a shared 
workspace with Zach, and have more exposure to all the tasks he's undertaking to 
build connections and grow the CTE program have really highlighted the amount 
of work that goes on "behind the scenes" to deliver a great program to our 
students. The career fair today (that he helped cordinate) was well attended and 
was an awesome opportunity for visiting with employers! He brings a wonderful 
mix of professionalism and approachability to his position!

Jenny Myhand

Jack Walsh ANC/PTH I wanted to express my gratitude to Jack for all the positivity he has brought to his 
position this year, even in the midst of COVID. Having him "in and out" of the 
Palmer office has been a real pleasure. He always brings a brightness to the office 
and has others' best interest at heart. Thank you, Jack, for serving the Meshik 
team and always being willing to share your talents with staff and students alike!

Jenny Myhand

COVID Committee Various I'd like to express my appreciation for all of the work the COVID Committee 
have dedicated over the past year to handle a challenging and polarized situation 
with a balanced approach. Thank you all for putting yourselves in the "hot seat" 
and serving our school district and its communities!

Jenny Myhand
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Ty Mase AKN We are grateful for the leadership style with which Ty has led Lake & Pen School 
District. He has been a responsive superintendent, with a willingness to listen to 
the communities within our borough and to the LPSD staff. His vision and 
flexibility have been appreciated attributes in a supervisor.

Thank you for the years you have devoted to LPSD, Ty! Thank you for bringing 
just the right mix of humor, charisma, humility, grace, and wisdom to your role. It 
has been an honor to work for you! Wishing you a VERY happy retirement!!!

The Palmer Office 
Folks


